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  Hooked Lonny Shavelson,2002 Shavelson is a
physician and journalist who followed five addicts
through various drug rehabilitation programs in
California. Their stories, often told in their own
words and punctuated by bandw photos Shavelson
took as the five traversed the system and the
streets, highlight the links between drug
addiction, mental illness, and trauma, including
child abuse. Shavelson argues for an integrated
approach to drug treatment that addresses the
fundamental causes of drug abuse, not just its
outward symptoms and behaviors. c. Book News Inc.
  Hope in Hell Valery Garrett,2014-09-04 Hope in
Hell is the gripping, true story of lives lost in
the depths of drug addiction and their uncertain
paths to recovery. A war veteran, a born-again
mother, a street punk, and a prostitute strive to
complete a challenging 90-day rehab program. Acton
Rehabilitation Center, where summers are scorching
and tumbleweeds outnumber buildings, is a desert
community approximately fifty miles and a world
away from both downtown L.A. and Malibu's fancy
rehab centers. Yet it is a haven for those who
have been living in hell. The raw feelings and
changing attitudes of those at Acton are revealed
as they navigate their way through the Twelve
Step-based program. Out of their experiences comes
an unflinching, sometimes humorous, but ultimately
uplifting story of hope for all and redemption for
those who choose it.
  Inside Rehab Anne M. Fletcher,2013-12-31 An
essential guide to finding the right recovery
program from the New York Times–bestselling author
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of Sober for Good Drawing on extensive research,
including visits to fifteen addiction treatment
programs and interviews with more than two hundred
clients and professionals in the field, trusted
health and medical writer Anne M. Fletcher offers
indispensable advice for people seeking quality
care for themselves or a loved one. She reveals
the ways in which our addiction treatment industry
is broken, highlights what is working, and shares
insights about how the experience could be more
effective. Fletcher sheds light on the science-
based practices that should form the basis of
treatment, spotlights programs and professionals
using those practices, and provides a much-needed
guide to different types of treatment and finding
quality care when it’s needed.
  Help for Drug Addicts Yvette Bandry,2011-07-31
Life can sometimes get very difficult and hard to
take. Different people cope in different ways with
the stress that life brings. Regrettably, drugs
have become the most prominent coping mechanism
that people use to deal with life's problems.
Drugs can be medical wonders if taken properly.
They can cure our pains, aches and illnesses. They
can also help us overcome some of our hang-ups and
inhibitions. The problem begins when drugs are
wrongly used. The thing about drugs is that it
makes you feel good about yourself and the world
around you - even for just a little while - and
then it traps you into a vicious cycle of craving.
You start feeling that you can't live without the
euphoria and ecstasy that drugs give you and that
you just can't cope with life's problems without
the drugs. That's the onset of abuse and
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addiction.This guide is a self-help book for the
drug addict and for those who have a love one with
some form of substance addiction. You will get
information on:* The effects of methamphetamine,
heroin, marijuana, cocaine, alcohol, nicotine,
prescription drugs* How to identify your drug
problem * How to identify the signs in others* How
addiction works* Treatment options - rehab
centers, safe detoxing, working the 12 steps,
building your self-esteem* Intervention, involving
the family* Calming the soul, staying soberThis
book is a treatment guide so you can get the help
you need to help yourself (or a love one) get
clean and sober. We'll look at the signs of a
problem and address the various drugs that are
most likely to cause dependence. Then, with the
help of experts, we'll give you some strategies
that you can try to get you back on the road to a
drug-free life.Drug addiction is a powerful demon
that can sneak up on you and take over your life.
You can help yourself get out of it. Your journey
to recovery starts with your choice!
  The Amphetamine Debate Elaine A.
Moore,2014-01-10 This book covers both sides of
the debate over amphetamine prescription and use.
It discusses the history of amphetamine and
related stimulants; ADHD and the use of Ritalin
and Adderall to treat it; related neuroenhancers;
methamphetamine from Desoxyn to crystal meth; the
nature of addiction and side effects; sociological
effects of amphetamine compounds; and expert
opinions for and against amphetamine use.
  Addiction Treatment: Escaping the Trap Ida
Walker,2014-09-02 In the United States and Canada,
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millions of individuals have problems with
substance abuse. In some cases the problems are
relatively minor, but in others, that abuse leads
to addiction. Addiction is a serious and costly
disease. In Addiction Treatment: Escaping the
Trap, you will learn some definitions important in
the study of addiction treatment. You will also
learn about the history of addiction treatment,
including the work and continuing influence of the
Washingtonians, the Emmanuel Movement, the Oxford
Movement, and of course, Alcoholics Anonymous.
Treatment philosophies are also presented in this
book Not all treatment methods are alike, and
successful addiction treatment combines a variety
of approaches. In Addiction Treatment, you will
learn that recovery is an ongoing process, and
read about suggestions on how to maintain a sober
life.
  Speed, Ecstasy, Ritalin Leslie
Iversen,2008-01-10 Amphetamines have had a
relatively short, though chequered history. In
this book, a leading authority on psychoactive
drugs explores the uses and abuses of
amphetamines. Eschewing dogma, Iversen presents a
fascinating and accessible exposé of recreational
and medical amphetamine use.
  Cocaine Addiction Arnold M. Washton,Arnold
Washton,1991-01-17 A detailed guide to clinical
assessment and treatment of cocaine addiction,
this is a concise book that emphasizes on
outpatient treatment and relapse prevention
strategies.
  Drugs and Society Glen R. Hanson,Peter J.
Venturelli,Annette E. Fleckenstein,2014-03-03
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Updated to keep pace with the latest data and
statistics, Drugs and Society, Twelfth Edition,
contains the most current information available
concerning drug use and abuse. Written in an
objective and user-friendly manner, this best-
selling text continues to captivate students by
taking a multidisciplinary approach to the impact
of drug use and abuse on the lives of average
individuals. A new modern design and robust
ancillary package help students understand and
retain key learning objectives from each chapter
and prepare for class. Contact Your Account
Specialist About Our Money Saving Package Options!
• Package A: Contains print text plus FREE print
Student Study Guide (ISBN: 978-1-284-05478-1) •
Package B: Contains print text plus FREE eBook
Access Code (ISBN: 978-1-284-05821-5) • Package C:
Contains print text plus FREE Navigate Access Code
(ISBN: 978-1-284-05586-3)
  Essentials of Psychiatric Mental Health Nursing
- E-Book Elizabeth M. Varcarolis,Chyllia D
Fosbre,2020-07-16 A 2017 AJN Book of the Year
Award winner, Essentials of Psychiatric Mental
Health Nursing: A Communication Approach to
Evidence Based Care, 4th Edition, offers the
perfect balance of essential nursing interventions
and clinical content. It incorporates a reader-
friendly style, and an emphasis on therapeutic
communication and evidence-based practice. Perfect
for shorter psychiatric nursing courses, this
streamlined psychiatric text includes need to know
information and key DSM-5 content you need to pass
your course and prepare for the NCLEX®. A
neurobiology of the brain teaching tool provides a
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visual depiction of how the disorder affects brain
function — and what drugs are used to treat it.
Additionally, this new edition includes Giddens
Concept boxes, Integrative Care boxes, updated
clinical disorders chapters, and new use of
nursing diagnosis language International
Classification for Nursing Practice (ICNP) which
smooths your transition into practice, as this is
a common language shared with many electronic
health record documentation systems Neurobiology
of the brain feature provides a visual depiction
on how the disorder affects brain function and
what drugs are used to treat the disorder.
Applying Evidence Based Practice boxes throughout
the clinical chapters pose a question, walk you
through the process of gathering evidence-based
data from a variety of sources, and present a plan
of care based on the evidence. Vignettes
describing psychiatric patients and their
disorders add more practical application to the
chapter material. DSM-5 diagnostic criteria
identify medical diagnostic criteria for most
major disorders. Applying Critical Judgment
introduces clinical situations in psychiatric
nursing at the end of all chapters with thought
provoking questions that engage critical thinking.
NEW! Integrative Care boxes address alternative
therapies to treat psychiatric illnesses. NEW!
Giddens Concept boxes at the beginning of each
chapter tie to the topics discussed in that
chapter. UPDATED! Clinical disorders chapters such
as Schizophrenia, Bipolar Disorders and Somatoform
Disorders, and many others reflect the latest
evidence-based research and practice. NEW! ICNP
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nursing diagnosis language smooths your transition
into practice, as this is a common language shared
with many electronic health record documentation
systems. UPDATED! Cultural Considerations sections
include more updated and relevant material,
whenever possible in the clinical chapters, and
address cultural considerations with various
patients and appropriate care.
  Drugs & Society Glen R. Hanson,Peter J.
Venturelli,Annette E. Fleckenstein,2020-12-08 5
Stars! from Doody's Book Reviews! (of the 13th
Edition) This edition continues to raise the bar
for books on drug use and abuse. The presentation
of the material is straightforward and
comprehensive, but not off putting or complicated.
As a long-standing, reliable resource Drugs &
Society, Fourteenth Edition continues to captivate
and inform students by taking a multidisciplinary
approach to the impact of drug use and abuse on
the lives of average individuals. The authors have
integrated their expertise in the fields of drug
abuse, pharmacology, and sociology with their
extensive experiences in research, treatment, drug
policy making, and drug policy implementation to
create an edition that speaks directly to students
on the medical, emotional, and social damage drug
use can cause.
  Drug Dependence to Treatment Lorrie
Klosterman,2008 Many people who use a drug
regularly don't think of themselves as being
dependent on it. I can quit anytime I want to is
the classic phrase to downplay the notion. But the
follow-up phrase I just don't want to quit right
now may be precisely the evidence that there is a
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problem. It can be hard to admit drug dependence.
People don't like feeling out of control. Yet
recognizing a substance abuse problem and getting
help to overcome it are steps toward regaining
freedom to make choices and to live life without
being in the control of a substance. - p. 9.
  Helping a Friend with an Alcohol Problem
Jennifer Landau,2016-12-15 A 2014 survey by the
Substance Abuse and Mental Health Services
Administration showed that 8.7 million youths ages
twelve to twenty reported drinking alcohol beyond
“just a few sips” in the previous month. Those who
start drinking before age fifteen are five times
more likely to become dependent on alcohol than
those who begin at twenty-one. This resource shows
young people how to help a friend who is abusing
alcohol. It arms them with facts about alcohol,
how it affects the teen mind and body, how to look
for signs of a problem, and how to bring others on
board to help.
  The Use of the Creative Therapies with Chemical
Dependency Issues Stephanie L. Brooke,2009
dependence, play therapy, and filial therapy;
songs, music and sobriety; dance/movement therapy
as an effective clinical intervention; using
expressive arts therapy with young male offenders;
a case study of dance/movement therapy with the
dually diagnosed in a methadone treatment program;
recovering identity and stimulating growth;
individual drama therapy and the alcoholic;
existential drama therapy and addictive behavior;
and poetry therapy in the treatment of addictions.
The strategies and discussions contained in this
book will be of special interest to educators,
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students, and therapists as well as people
struggling with substance abuse. --Book Jacket.
  Facing Addiction in America Office of the
Surgeon General,U.s. Department of Health and
Human Services,2017-08-15 All across the United
States, individuals, families, communities, and
health care systems are struggling to cope with
substance use, misuse, and substance use
disorders. Substance misuse and substance use
disorders have devastating effects, disrupt the
future plans of too many young people, and all too
often, end lives prematurely and tragically.
Substance misuse is a major public health
challenge and a priority for our nation to
address. The effects of substance use are
cumulative and costly for our society, placing
burdens on workplaces, the health care system,
families, states, and communities. The Report
discusses opportunities to bring substance use
disorder treatment and mainstream health care
systems into alignment so that they can address a
person's overall health, rather than a substance
misuse or a physical health condition alone or in
isolation. It also provides suggestions and
recommendations for action that everyone-
individuals, families, community leaders, law
enforcement, health care professionals,
policymakers, and researchers-can take to prevent
substance misuse and reduce its consequences.
  Clean Start William E. McAuliffe,Jeffrey
Albert,1992 Based on the structured outpatient
group program pioneered at the Harvard Cocaine
Recovery Project, this volume is a guide to
helping chemically dependent outpatient clients
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take the critical first steps toward recovery. The
book describes the initial month-long cessation
and early recovery group - the Clean Start group -
which was designed to help clients achieve stable
abstinence and prepare them for long-term
treatment. Delineating an affordable outpatient
alternative to existing drug treatment modalities,
the book offers group leaders a cookbook of step-
by-step instructions, complete with scripts, for
leading sessions. Part I, Program Theory and
Design, establishes the rationale of the program
and offers a coherent account of how to help
groups of addicts separate themselves from drug
use and lay the foundation for further recovery.
It discusses the design of the program and the
needs of clients in terms of a social conditioning
model of addiction. Illuminated by a sample
session, the format and topics for the group
sessions are described, as are ways to deal with
specific problems such as relapse. Part II, The
Individual Clean Start Sessions, reviews the
format and content of each of the program's ten
sessions. Providing carefully developed scripts
for leading structured drug-free group sessions,
chapters also offer practical pointers on
technique and copies of handout sheets. Some of
the scripts address crucial topics that have not
been fully covered in other programs, such as how
to overcome resistance to change, and how to
increase motivation for recovery. Thoroughly
tested by Harvard Medical School researchers, the
sessions are clear and easy to follow for leaders
and group members. They engage clients and are
designed to fit in a logical progression. Of
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special note: These scripts can be readily adapted
for use in individual sessions or inpatient
programs. Representing a timely new direction in
affordable outpatient treatment, CLEAN START will
be of enormous value and interest to addiction
specialists and counselors, as well as
psychiatrists, clinical psychologists and
sociologists, and social workers. Written in a
clear, accessible style, it also serves as a text
for graduate-level courses in drug abuse treatment
and group therapy.
  Collapse of Drugs Due to Wellness David
Tippie,2010-08-08 Wellness not an entitlement!
Achieved daily through effort and lifestyle
change. Chronological aging is natural! Biological
aging is a result of poor choices made every day.
The body is designed to heal itself and only you
can stop it. Your body rejects processed food,
synthetics and drugs are synthetics. Can't achieve
wellness without the correct supplementation due
to our green harvested food supply. Sedentary is a
death wish; you must move to improve health and
increase longevity. The correct water is just as
important as the correct amount of water intake.
Learn how high alkaline water reduces acidity.
Learn every disease starts in an acidic
environment. Learn why cancer is only the symptom
of the underlying disease, wrongly treated by
drugs & chemo. Life circumstances inspired author
to write. Learn what he revealed after shining the
light in dark areas of the medical pharmaceutical
sickness industry and on the FDA who are limiting
health & creating a drug monopoly, but you can
decide.
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  Driving With Care: Education and Treatment of
the Underage Impaired Driving Offender Kenneth W.
Wanberg,David S.Timken,Harvey B.
Milkman,2010-07-14 This supplementary guide to the
Driving with Care series examines the reasons
behind adolecent and young adult drink driving
offences and how they differ from the adult
offender.
  Public Health Nursing - E-Book Marcia
Stanhope,Jeanette Lancaster,2015-09-16 Prepare for
a successful career as a community/public health
nurse! Public Health Nursing: Population-Centered
Health Care in the Community, 9th Edition provides
up-to-date information on issues that impact
public health nursing, such as infectious
diseases, natural and man-made disasters, and
health care policies affecting individuals,
families, and communities. Real-life scenarios
show examples of health promotion and public
health interventions. New to this edition is an
emphasis on QSEN skills and an explanation of the
influence of the Affordable Care Act on public
health. Written by well-known nursing educators
Marcia Stanhope and Jeanette Lancaster, this
comprehensive, bestselling text is ideal for
students in both BSN and Advanced Practice Nursing
programs. Evidence-Based Practice and Cutting Edge
boxes illustrate the use and application of the
latest research findings in public/community
health nursing. Healthy People 2020 boxes
highlight goals and objectives for promoting the
nation’s health and wellness over the next decade.
Levels of Prevention boxes identify specific
nursing interventions at the primary, secondary,
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and tertiary levels. Practice Application
scenarios help you apply chapter content to the
practice setting by analyzing case situations and
answering critical thinking questions. Linking
Content to Practice boxes provide examples of the
nurse’s role in caring for individuals, families,
and populations in community health settings.
Unique! Separate chapters on healthy cities, the
Minnesota Intervention Wheel, and nursing centers
describe different approaches to community health
initiatives. Community/Public Health Nursing
Online consists of 14 modules that bring community
health situations to life, each including a
reading assignment, case scenarios with learning
activities, an assessment quiz, and critical
thinking questions. Sold separately. NEW! Coverage
of health care reform discusses the impact of The
Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act of 2010
(ACA) on public health nursing. NEW! Focus on
Quality and Safety Education for Nurses boxes give
examples of how quality and safety goals,
knowledge, competencies and skills, and attitudes
can be applied to nursing practice in the
community.
  Public Health Nursing Marcia Stanhope, PhD, RN,
FAAN,Jeanette Lancaster, PhD, RN, FAAN,2015-10-07
Prepare for a successful career as a
community/public health nurse! Public Health
Nursing: Population-Centered Health Care in the
Community, 9th Edition provides up-to-date
information on issues that impact public health
nursing, such as infectious diseases, natural and
man-made disasters, and health care policies
affecting individuals, families, and communities.
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Real-life scenarios show examples of health
promotion and public health interventions. New to
this edition is an emphasis on QSEN skills and an
explanation of the influence of the Affordable
Care Act on public health. Written by well-known
nursing educators Marcia Stanhope and Jeanette
Lancaster, this comprehensive, bestselling text is
ideal for students in both BSN and Advanced
Practice Nursing programs. Evidence-Based Practice
and Cutting Edge boxes illustrate the use and
application of the latest research findings in
public/community health nursing. Healthy People
2020 boxes highlight goals and objectives for
promoting the nation's health and wellness over
the next decade. Levels of Prevention boxes
identify specific nursing interventions at the
primary, secondary, and tertiary levels. Practice
Application scenarios help you apply chapter
content to the practice setting by analyzing case
situations and answering critical thinking
questions. Linking Content to Practice boxes
provide examples of the nurse's role in caring for
individuals, families, and populations in
community health settings. Unique! Separate
chapters on healthy cities, the Minnesota
Intervention Wheel, and nursing centers describe
different approaches to community health
initiatives. Community/Public Health Nursing
Online consists of 14 modules that bring community
health situations to life, each including a
reading assignment, case scenarios with learning
activities, an assessment quiz, and critical
thinking questions. Sold separately. NEW! Coverage
of health care reform discusses the impact of The
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Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act of 2010
(ACA) on public health nursing. NEW! Focus on
Quality and Safety Education for Nurses boxes give
examples of how quality and safety goals,
knowledge, competencies and skills, and attitudes
can be applied to nursing practice in the
community.
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